
WELCOME 
TO 7XF

Hi everyone,

My name is Mrs Lawless and I am a Science teacher 
at SMC.

In my spare time I enjoy riding my horse and 
catching up with friends. I also have two sons who 
like to make sure I am always busy.

My advice to you right now would be not to worry 
about moving to secondary school. Remember, 
everyone is in the same situation as you. It won’t 
take you long to settle in and you will get to meet 
lots of new friends when you arrive.

I look forward to meeting you all soon. Enjoy your 
summer holidays and stay safe.

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7XP

Hello 7XP, I am Miss Dickinson.

World class thinking. World class achieving.

Welcome to St Mary’s College and an even bigger welcome to 
7XP. I’m excited to be your tutor and to welcome you when we 
return. 
Prior to returning, I like you to get to know me; so here’s a few 
things about me:

- I teach Science. I enjoy, reading, cooking and days out with 
My family. I have 2 children one of which goes to Endsleigh 
so I may have seen a few of you around! My favourite science 
topic to teach is genetics in Biology.

I hope to learn lots of things about you all in the future and I 
hope you enjoy being a part of 7XP. My parting message to you 
would be to be kind, arrive with a smile and try not to worry. 
Even teachers get nervous on the first day back!
I’m excited to meet you all.
Miss Dickinson



WELCOME 
TO 7XC

Hi Everyone, 

I am your form tutor Mrs Wilson. 

I work as a Teacher in Art and Design so I hope I get to teach
some of you too.  

My degree was in Fashion so I love shopping and designing
things.  I also enjoy jogging, keeping fit and watching football.  

I have three Little girls and a new puppy called Rocky so I love
being super busy. 

My advice to you would be to spend your Summer holidays
looking forward to starting St Mary’s.  I know many of you may
be feeling nervous about some things but we know this and will
help you feel at ease and prepare you for life in Secondary
school once you start.  Just be as organised as you can, listen 
and ask if you need help.  

I am really looking forward to meeting you with a smile and 
finding out about your interests and aspirations. 

Enjoy your summer and stay safe. 

Mrs Wilson.

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7XR

Hello Year 7!

My name is Mrs. Burnett. I teach languages at St. 
Mary’s College.

In my spare time I like sport: watching cricket and 
Hull City and running a long way but very slowly). I 
play the clarinet and I love detective stories.

My advice to you in Year 7 is to write all the 
important information in your planner – and have 
fun!

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7XT

Hello 7XT!

PHOTO HERE

World class thinking. World class achieving.

I am Miss McMillan, I teach Design & Technology and 
Art & Design here at St. Mary’s College.

I love being creative in my spare time, cooking (and 
eating!) and taking my dog, Neville, for walks on the 
beach. 

My top tip for starting St. Mary’s is to use your planner 
for everything. It is the best thing you can carry as it is 
full of helpful information and will help you to feel more 
organised for all of your lessons. 

I cannot wait to meet you all in September and create 
some amazing memories! 

See you soon! Miss Mac



WELCOME 
TO 7XM

Hello!

My name is Miss Mills and I will be your form
tutor. I can’t wait to meet you all! 

I teach French, German and Spanish, and I love
travelling and speaking different languages. 
Before I started teaching at St. Mary’s College I 
lived in Paris which is my favourite city in the
world!

In my spare time I enjoy playing the piano and 
the flute. I also play netball and enjoy lots of
crafts like sewing and journaling.

My top tip for moving to secondary school is to
keep an open mind about the new subjects you
will study and the new people you will meet. 
Now is the perfect time to make lots of new 
friends and discover something you have never
tried before.

Enjoy your summer! See you in September!

PHOTO HERE

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7YC

Hi everyone, 

My name is Mrs Walker, I am a PE Teacher at St
Mary’s College. 

I enjoy running, weight training and spending time 
outdoors with my little boys. 

My top tip for starting St Mary’s College is to make
the most of the oppurtunities on offer and always
ask for help if needed!Mrs Walker

Mrs Jackson

World class thinking. World class achieving.

Hello 7YC, 

My name is Mrs Jackson, I am also a PE Teacher at 
St Mary’s College. 

I enjoy similar things to Mrs Walker, as I enjoy
fitness training, camping and love going on outdoor
adventures with my two young children.

My top tip for starting St Mary’s College is to always
be yourself, try a range of different clubs and make
memories you will treasure forever. 



WELCOME 
TO 7YF

Hello everybody!

My name is Miss Appleyard, I teach in 
the SEN department at St Mary’s
college. 

In my spare time I love to read
books, spend time with friends and 
travel! 

I’m so looking forward to meeting 
you all in person so we can get to
know each other! If I had one top tip
for starting at St Mary’s I’d say make
sure you’re kind to everyone you
meet, a smile can make someone’s
day. ☺

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7YM

Hello everyone , my name is Mrs
Crawforth and I am a PE teacher at St
Mary’s College. 

I enjoy lots of different sports such as 
badminton and trampolining but in my
spare time I enjoy going on long walks
with my family and labrador dog. 

My top tip for you for September is to
make sure your name is in everything
because if you lose something it will
then be retunred, especially your PE 
kit.  I am looking forward to meeting 
you all ☺

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7YP

I’m Miss Fox and I teach Drama. I 
enjoy reading and going to the theatre. 
I love musicals! My favourite is The 
Sound of Music but I also love Mary 
Poppins. 

I am really looking forward to meeting 
you all. My top tip for starting St Mary’s 
is to come with lots of enthusiasm and 
not to worry about anything. St Mary’s 
is a fantastic school and you should 
look forward to meeting lots of new 
friends and having some wonderful 
new experiences.

See you soon ☺

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7YT

Hello 7YT,

My name is Miss Rangeley. I am a Maths
teacher at St Mary’s and will be your form
tutor next year. I am really looking forward 
to meeting you all in September and 
supporting you throughout your first year
at secondary school.

You are all going to absolutely love St
Mary’s and have so many exciting things to
look forward to. 

I hope you all have a fantastic summer and 
I can’t wait to welcome you all on your first
day. 

See you in September ☺

World class thinking. World class achieving.



WELCOME 
TO 7YR

Hello 7YR, I am Mr Hayes.

Welcome to St Mary’s College, I am excited to 
be your tutor and to welcome you in 
September. Here’s a few things about me:

- I am a Geography teacher.

- I play 5-aside football, I’m not the best. 
Please don’t ask me about the score 
because it’s too embarrassing. 

- I like to visit new places.

I hope to learn lots of things about you all in 
the future and I hope you enjoy being a part of  
7YR. My top tip for you coming in to year 7 is 
to try lots of new things and be open to new 
friends and opportunities!

World class thinking. World class achieving.


